Meeting Minutes 9/3/20
Attendees: Sydney Marks, Brenda Gaddy, Melissa Banister, Wendy Cote, Jennifer Davis, Kathleen Conneally
Treasurer Report: Theatre Boosters ended last year with $2890 
President: Boosters will be hiring the choreographer moving forward from now.
Fundraising: Boosters are planning to do an online fundraiser.  Ideas need to be submitted to THS administration for approval.  Everyone was asked to generate a couple ideas and bring information to the next meeting.  In addition, there will be a t-shirt sale for the year for anyone who participated in anything related to theater this year.  Funds raised will support the Boosters mission to provide scholarships for selected graduating seniors.
Director’s Report: Ms. Marks is working with the school to resolve issues with the theater department’s account and potentially shifting some funds and other revenue to the boosters to make it easier to spend money for items needed for the program since the BCPS policy is that any money spent has to be done through a BCPS approved vendor which makes it very difficult to get all the items needed for the productions.
Mrs. Marks reported that it is unlikely that there would be a big musical this year.  This fall, there is a plan to have virtual student directed short plays.  If allowed to perform, there may be an option for something live in the Spring, but this all depends on what is happening with face-to-face instruction and what is allowed. 
General Discussion:
The official name of the group will be Theatre Boosters rather than Theater, so we are consistent in all documentation
There is consideration of applying for 501(c)(3) status, but more information is needed to determine if this will be feasible for this year or not.  
The board members worked together to develop a mission statement.  Board will vote to approve the mission statement at the next meeting when all members are present.
We are considering setting up an online payment system for dues and other things people send payments for.  Options are being explored to determine feasibility and cost.
Brenda asked for volunteers to take over the technology updates.  Melissa will manage the Weebly website and Jennifer Davis will manage the Facebook page moving forward.
Board members again discussed running the concession stand during productions.  This will be explored to determine if it can be taken back from Colophon.
The group also discussed developing a Theatre Boosters logo for documents and the website.  Options will be presented at the next meeting and put up for a vote when there are student reps present from International Thespian Society.

NEXT MEETING: 10/13/20 at 6:30 via Zoom or Google Meets

